
03/11/2025

Dear City Council,

I hope this message finds you well! I am writing to express my strong support for HOTWORX 
Studios in St. Paul, MN (Union Park). As a customer and a member of our community, I firmly 
believe that establishing 24-hour access to this fitness studio would be a transformative addition 
to our neighborhood. In an era where flexibility and accessibility are paramount, other 
HOTWORX locations across Minnesota and the globe have embraced this model, and we should 
follow suit.

A 24-hour operation would not only accommodate the varied schedules of our residents but 
would also enhance our community’s overall well-being. Businesses like HOTWORX are 
essential in fostering a safer, healthier environment, empowering individuals to prioritize their 
fitness regardless of the time of day. By investing in outlets that encourage healthier lifestyles, 
we collectively elevate our community's health standards and sense of security.

I urge you to consider this vital request to support HOTWORX studios in achieving 24-hour 
accessibility as it will contribute to our vibrant community  championing health, safety, and 
wellness for residents in the area!

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Warm regards,  

Alexandra Schmid

alexschmidmn@gmail.com


